
 

From: W. Nicholas Knisely [mailto:nicholas@episcopalri.org]
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 1:15 PM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Cc: Thomas Ely; Bishop Steven Miller; Kee Sloan; Jan Grinnell
Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music
 
Dear Prof. Meyers;
 
We are planning to use the rites authorized at General Convention beginning later this month after Diocesan
Council consents to the guidelines that I have had written. I think the best person to contact regarding our use
would be The Ven. Jan Grinnell our Archdeacon and the chair of our Task Force on Same Sex blessing
guidelines. I've copied her on this email. Her address is Jan.Grinnell@grinnellac.com
 
+Nicholas

-- 
The Rt. Rev. W. Nicholas Knisely, SOSc
 
Bishop
The Diocese of Rhode Island
 
Crux Mihi Ancora
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